
Class Eight/Nine 
Friday 8th May 2015 

Project  
 

Recently in Design and Technology you have learnt important cooking skills, 
including how to chop ingredients effectively.  
 

For your next homework project we would like you to design a healthy recipe that 
uses one or more of the skills that you have learnt in class. Your recipe should 
include both a list of ingredients and an equipment list. It should also clearly show 
the skill you have incorporated into it from Design and Technology lessons. Lastly, 
your recipe may be linked to a British county.  
 

When you have presented your recipe to your class, we will put the recipes 
altogether to create a Key Stage Two book. 
 

This homework project will be due in the week beginning 18th May (the last week 
of this half term). We look forward to hearing your tasty ideas! 

Spellings  
 

Today in class we played a silent letter game. By Thursday the 14th May you 
need to list some of the answers to the questions on the game board. 
We will test you on some of these spellings next week. 
 
Extension  
You could play the game with someone at home. It might be an idea to give the 
adult you are playing against a time limit to answer the questions. You could also 
make a silent letter game of your own. 

 

English 

Keep thinking about those fictional counties. How will you persuade us to visit? 
 

Tests!!!  
Well done Year 5. We were really impressed with how hard you tried with your 
SATs this week. You tackled them well and with an excellent attitude. 

 

It is your turn next week Year 6! Remember to get lots of sleep this weekend so 
you are raring to go. Don’t forget to come to school at eight o’clock if you would 
like to have breakfast in the school hall. 

 


